
From: Local 34 – UNITE HERE! <34@yaleunions.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019  
To:  
 Subject: This Tuesday, Vote for Jobs. 

 

Dear Members,  
  
We are proud of the political work we have done in New Haven, together we've made 
the city that nearly all of us work in, and many of us live in, a better place. We've 
fought for our employer to be a better resident, and just weeks ago we saw the fruits of 
our labor as Yale made an agreement that will pump $40 million into New Haven's 
neighborhoods of need. 
  
For our members that do not live in New Haven, thank you for supporting our fight. 
This election day, when you head to the polls in your communities, make sure you cast 
a vote for the candidate that will support working people the most. 

 

The Local 34 Executive Board 



We stand with Mayor Toni Harp because she has stood with us.  

Since 2013, we’ve embarked on our “Three Asks.” We fought to protect the 986 and 
she stood with us. We’ve been fighting for a union for graduate teachers in Local 33 
and she has spoken up on their behalf time and time again. We’ve pushed to increase 
access to good union jobs for the residents of New Haven, and Mayor Harp has been 
our ally in holding Yale accountable. 
  
Over the last two decades, first as Alder, then State Senator, and now as our Mayor, 
Toni Harp has proven her dedication to working people both here at Yale and across our 
city and state. 
  
Success requires strong partnerships built on stronger foundations. As we begin to 
negotiate our contracts in a year, can we maintain our great standards without strong 
community partners? Can we win jobs for the working people of New Haven without a 
partnership from the Mayor’s office? 

We need a mayor we can count on. 

Connect with us! 

Local 34 UNITE HERE! 
New Haven | 425 College Street, New Haven, CT 06511 

 

 


